
 

 

Dear Friends and Family of the Little Sisters of the Poor,  

First and foremost, thank you all for the love and outpouring of support for the Little Sisters of 

the Poor, our Residents and our Staff during this difficult time.  

We are so grateful for everything that has been delivered to our Home.    

The Little Sisters and our Staff are still in need for the following items and we are asking that 

you continue to assistance us in getting the word out there to stores, restaurants, anyone who 

might have access to these items. 

 Medical Items: 

 • Disinfectant wipes 

 • Disinfectant gel for hands  

• Masks 

• Facial Tissue   

 Personal Protective Equipment: 

• Masks (N95) 

• Facial Shields 

• Protective Goggles  

• Gowns 

• Gloves 

Food Items - Enough for 120 people 

  • Sliced Bread (Sandwich) White and Wheat 

  • Frozen Meats: Chicken, Pork, Beef, Ground Beef  
     (yes, we will take pre-cooked packaged meats) 
 

 • Vegetables:  Potatoes, Cauliflower, Broccoli, Celery, Spinach, Spring Mix    

 

Food Service Items: 



• Foam to go food containers with dividers  

• 8 oz. soup containers with lid  

• Foam dessert containers  

• Wrapped plastic cutlery with napkins   

 

Activities and Events:  

• Coloring books 

• Crossword puzzles 

• Word search 

• Puzzles 

• Audio Books 

We ask you to please call and bring all Medical Supplies and Activity items to the front door. 

Please call and drop all food and kitchen items to the Kitchen area.  Please make sure to put 

your name and contact information on your delivery. We are so grateful and would like to 

send out thank you notes to all.  

If you are unable to assist with any of the above items you may also send a donation to the 

Little Sisters of the Poor, 2100 S. Western Ave., San Pedro, CA 90732.  

Again, we are pleased to announce that currently no one has become sick with COVID -19, and 

we are taking all necessary precautions.  We are praying for all of you and your families that 

God will continue to protect you all!  

In Gratitude and Prayer!  

May God Bless you all!!!  

 


